
 
CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED 

 

 
   The School Canteen is a great place to network with both parents and staff, meet 

new friends and learn more about the School environment 

Students also love to see parents involved within the School community. The 

environment is relaxed and the tasks are easy (sandwich preparation, stocking 

supplies,  

dishwashing, packaging food items for sale and counter service).   

There is no need to stay all day, even if you can only spare an hour, we would love to 

see you 
 

 Parent Volunteers are crucial to the success of our School Canteen. They are our 

most precious resource and are essential for the smooth operation of the Canteen. 

They allow us to provide a quality service at very reasonable prices. 

  

Being a Canteen volunteer is not all hard work, we usually have a lot of laughs whilst 

getting the job done and you will meet other parents and the students and staff too. As 

a Canteen volunteer we provide you with bottomless cuppas, refreshment and lunch 

from the menu.  

 

There are many benefits to volunteering! 
 You’ll make new friends, improve or learn new skills that may help with future 

employment, spend time with a great group of people, share a laugh and enrich 

someone else's life by being a part of it. Most importantly, you will be doing 

something vital for your school community.  

 

. 

. Training is given, and Canteen staff are always present. If you would like to 

volunteer in our Canteen please collect a form 

 

THANK YOU! Our volunteers are not paid – not because they 

are worthless, but because they are priceless 

 

If you would like to volunteer in our Canteen please contact 

Melissa or Liz in the canteen for further information 


